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Please view the phasing map on page two. 

 
Week of August 19 

• Mailboxes for the Phase 1 Full Reconstruct Area were reinstalled.  
• The neighborhood portion of the project has been substantially completed. A few small 

items remain for the contractor to complete, but a schedule has not been established 
for this work. 
 

Week of August 26 
• No major work is planned for this week. 

 
Parking, access, and detour information 
All project streets are open for Empire residents to utilize, but it is still a construction zone, so 
please slow down, especially while workers are present. Residents will have access to their 
driveways for the remainder of the project, but keep in mind that short access delays may still 
occur. During the day, streets with work occurring may inhibit through access where the 
contractor is currently working. Residents will still have access to their driveways from one way 
or the other on the street – you may just have to go around the block. 
 
We apologize for the inconveniences of the project and appreciate your patience while we 
work to improve your roads and utilities! 
 
Contacts 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this update or the project in general, please 
contact Eric Hauser at (507) 276-6695.  
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